More money for Wokingham and West
Berkshire schools

I am looking forward to the Spending Statement on Wednesday which should
confirm a substantial uplift for local schools. As I and some other MPs have
been arguing, there will be an increase in the overall total going to the
education budget, and an increased share of the bigger budget for areas like
Wokingham and West Berkshire where schools have been at the bottom end of the
range of per pupil money. I am wanting them to say there will be a £5000 per
pupil minimum for a secondary school , with prospects of further rises in
funding in the years ahead. We are promised a decent real terms increase
giving the schools more spending power for teaching and other important
items.
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